
   

  
     
   

 

          
     

 
  

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: James Evenson, PH.D., J. D.   
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 7:09 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Supporter Letter Drive 
 
Hi, 
 
Attached is the Support  Letter for the Deuel Harvest North Wind Farm. 
 
Thank You 
 
James Evenson 
 




